
Date: Friday 10th February

               Morningside Newsletter

    PSHE focus this week: working hard to achieve our goals

If you think that you may be eligible for free school 
meals please click here to check

Please make sure that you have the Marvellous 
Me app and that you follow us on social media:
 
                              

Twitter: @Morningside_ps

Instagram: morningside_hackney

Marvellous Me: marvellousme.com

Value of the Week: consideration

Important Dates

In the News this week……….. 
The appeal for donations for Turkey and Syria was led by a 
group of parents this week. By the end of the day on 
Wednesday we had a room full of warm clothes, nappies, 
blankets etc. that has already been sent to these areas. The 
generosity of the Morningside community is truly amazing and 
has been celebrated with the children and on our social media. 
Thank you.

Our Play Team continue to lead on a wide range of creative and 
Interesting activities for the children to take part in at 
lunchtimes. We have recently introduced new dressing-up 
clothes which are very popular. If you have any that your child 
has grown out of please send them in. 

If you don’t do so already I urge you to follow us on Twitter and 
to use Marvellous Me. These will keep you updated on your 
child’s learning, keep you informed about events and 
workshops at school and is certain to put a smile on your face.

      Family Friday
Every Friday YN-3

Safer Internet Day
7th February
Half Term 

13th -17th Feb
Back to school 

Monday 20th Feb
EcoSwap

24th February
Sport Relief

Friday 17th March
Easter Bonnet Contest

Tuesday 28th March
Spelling Bee

Thursday 30th March
Break up for Easter
Friday 31st March 
Return to school 

17th April 
Parents’ Evening
Monday 24th April

Question of the week: If you were going to spend the whole day outside, what activities would you do?  

Details of half term Play Schemes in Hackney can 
be found by clicking here



Our Learning this week…

Please talk 
to your 
children 
about their 
assembly 
learning this 
week

Enjoying the mud at Forest School

Year 4 had important conversations about 
how to stay safe online

Year 5 thought about their internet 
milestones as part of Safer Internet Day 

Year 3 painted cityscapes inspired by the work 
of Makeda Bizuneh and Paul Klee using colour 
theory and watercolour techniques 

The children in Early Years have loved 
learning about Chinese New year

Year 1 exploring the 
concept of partitioning 
using Numicon to 
represent number choices

Year 2 learnt how to divide 
by sharing and discussed 
whether the skip counting 
method was more efficient.




